PDC Meeting Date: 2/2/17

PDC Updates

- Super PDC will be held on March 2, 2017. This joint meeting of PDC, CPDC, FPDC, & MPDC will focus on development of an annual report.
- An Executive Summary from An Evening with Dr. Cornel West Lecture Event is available on the POD website (About Us – Publications – Executive Summaries). 96% of survey respondents agreed that they felt a sense of community among attendees and left with a greater sense of purpose about their role in supporting our diverse student body.
- PDC is preparing for the ACCJC Visit with a special meeting called 3/8/17 to accommodate an interview as needed.

CPDC

- Bill Rawlings has been elected as Co-Chair of CPDC.
- CPDC will begin meeting twice a month. One meeting will be regular business, the other will focus on development and certification of on-campus professional growth activities.
- The New Employee Welcome (NEW) for classified staff is being redesigned. An all-day training will include a campus tour to build an understanding of and sense of pride in the programs and services of the college. Four follow-up, one-hour, optional professional learning opportunities will be offered to the NEW cohort and will include topics such as Active Shooter, Equity, Emergency Preparedness, and Shared Governance.
- The Great Staff Retreat is being planned for May 2017 at the UCLA Conference Center.

FPDC

- Beginning in March 2017, FPDC members will focus one meeting per month on achievement of committee tasks.
- Spring Flex Day is scheduled for 2/24. Details and advance registration are available on the POD website.

MPDC

- Seventy-five managers attended the 2017 Management Retreat. As an outcome of the retreat managers committed to building a shared value system and supporting one other in professional growth and wellness. Specifically, they committed to developing coaching skills that include the parallel development of leadership courage and emotional intelligence.
- MPDC is offering three Management Retreat Recap sessions in February and March for those were unable to attend the event and is planning additional professional learning opportunities to support managers in fulfilling their professional learning commitment.

Conference and Travel

- Approximately half of the Conference and Travel Funding for 2016-17 has been allocated.
- Newly revised Conference and Travel application forms are available on the POD website.

POD

• The updated POD website is employee friendly and includes highlights of POD activities, links to training resources, and pages designed specifically for classified, faculty, and managers.